Wellness Committee Meeting Minutes
February 27, 2019

Attendance: Maureen Martz, Leanne Molnar, Craig Coleman, Kathy Coleman, Eric Briggs, Johnny Roberts, Courtney Roberts

Backpack program  
· We have dropped from close to 180 students down to approximately 165, because of students moving out of the district and others not properly utilizing the program.
· We have been struggling with meeting the guidelines, because of the cost of the food, but have noticed there are some free items such as oranges and apples available.  The issue with this is that we do not have refrigeration available for the fresh fruits and vegetables.
· We could use a donation for a refrigerator in order to take advantage of the fresh fruit and vegetable choices, since they are a lower cost to the program, and healthier.
Administrative regulations and wellness policy 
· We have finished reviewing and revising all of the ARO #808 and will update the school board on it
· Today we reviewed and revised 0-5 parts of the ARO #246 and will complete this next meeting
· We will also finish the assessment tool for the wellness report for the elementary school next meeting

